
Saltash Town Council Begins Employee Recognition Scheme 

Saltash Town Council can confirm that it has begun an employee recognition scheme in its 

workplace. The scheme is designed to recognise exceptional effort by its employees in the 

workplace. 

The scheme will look to recognise achievement across all departments and celebrate the 

best of what Saltash Town Council is achieving every day. 

As a Town Council, it is vital that we recognise what our amazing staff contribute to our 

community, especially by going above and beyond. 

Julia Peggs, Mayor of Saltash said: ‘This scheme is a welcome addition to the Town Council 

and celebrates what our brilliant staff achieve on an everyday basis.’ 


